
 

 

WQ.44/2023 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIR OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD   

BY DEPUTY M.B. ANDREWS OF ST. HELIER NORTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 13th FEBRUARY 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 20th FEBRUARY 2023 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Chair provide government payroll expenditure as a percentage of overall government expenditure 

for each year since 2017 to date? 

 

 

Answer 

 

The information requested by Deputy Andrews in this question has been provided as part of the response 

to WQ.43/2023. 

 


